
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

July 25, 2025, ADVISORY PLANNING 
COMMISSION (APC) MEETING 

 
Further to notice provided under s. 127 of the Community Charter, the Advisory Planning 

Commission Meeting on July 25, 2025, is cancelled. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Kendra Kinsley,  

Director of Corporate Services 
 
 

Posted: July 17, 2025 


